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The Rt Hon Kwasi Kwarteng MP, Secretary of State for Business, Energy
and Industrial Strategy
 
Dear Secretary of State,
 
I am writing as an Interested Party in the EAN1 and 2 projects.
I have expressed my concerns throughout the consultation process along
with many other Interested Parties.
 
With regard to your request for further information re flooding, I have no
claim to any particular expertise, but as a resident I am well aware of the
well known fragility of this part of the east coast. This coast is prone to
erosion and, in places, is disappearing at an alarming rate with properties
dropping in to the sea.
Much of the area is considered to be at risk of flooding and flood
warnings are not unusual.
 
The cliffs are unstable and much of the area is rare and protected
habitat.
 
I will leave it to the experts to explain it in detail.
 
I would just plead with you to protect our beautiful AONB for future
generations and to make a split decision until an off-shore ring main can
be put in place, or the onshore infrastructure moved to a brownfield site.
 
Kind regards,
Sue Osben   20024324   and   20024325
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